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Just as I’ m sure you are starting to feel in your own day to day lives, the ramping up of
our Thanksgiving programs reminds us that the greater holiday season is upon us and
Advent isright around the corner. While I’ m sure not everyone would agree, | think
we're blessed to bein a part of the world where the weather during this season dictates
our behavior.

Right now many of us are putting away summer things and preparing our houses for
winter. So too, the upcoming Advent season is about preparing ourselves and our lives
for Jesus. The colder and rainier days might be leading some of usto spend more time
indoors either putting us closer or giving us more time to reach out to our families. The
programs our council does the next two months align with both of these themes. In
November our Food for Familiesinitiative: both pantries and our Thanksgiving baskets,
and our Christmas Angel program are ways to support families in our community. And
our various Keep Christ in Christmas initiatives encourage us and the community at large
to spiritually prepare.

Our order aligns with both of these thingstoo. Making us better men spiritually and as a
father, grandfather, brother, or son. If this Thanksgiving or Christmas season you feel
called to explore away to commit to being a Catholic gentleman we' d gladly have you
join us.
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